
Newark and Sherwood District Council 
Newark & Sherwood Local Development Framework –  

Options Report - Comments Form 
  
This form should be used to comment on the Options Report consultation. If you wish to comment then 
please note that the consultation closes on the 21st September 2021. Your comments will help the Council 
undertake the review of the adopted Development Plan, to ensure it remains appropriate, up-to-date and 
effective.  
 
This is a public process and your full representation will be made available for others to view. We will 
however, remove personal details such as name, email address, phone number and the address, apart from 
the town or village name, from any public copy of the Comments Form. Details of public and private 
organisations will not be removed. Further copies of this form can be obtained by downloading at: 
https://www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/planreview/ or by telephoning us on 01636 650000.  
 
Completed comments forms should be returned by email to planningpolicy@nsdc.info or by post to: 
Planning Policy, Newark & Sherwood District Council, Castle House, Great North Road, NG24 1BY 
 

Contact Details: 
 

Your Contact Details: 
 
Name:       
 
Organisation:       
 
Address:       
                         
 
Postcode:       
 

 
Email address:       Telephone:       
 

 

If you have appointed someone to act on your behalf please enter their details here: 
 
Name:       
 
Organisation:       
 
Address:       
 
Postcode:       
 

 
Email address:       Telephone:       
 

The Council will be pleased to receive any comments you may have on the document. However the 
Options Report contains a large number of questions regarding various aspects of the document and 
we would welcome views on them. Please make your comments on the questions in the spaces 
provided. Please continue on separate sheets if required.  

https://www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/planreview/
mailto:planningpolicy@nsdc.info


Question 

Number  

Comments: 

      

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Any other comments: 
      
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Privacy Notice 
 
Apart from your comments as explained above, the personal information you have provided will only be used by 
Newark & Sherwood District Council in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation 2016 and the Data 
Protection Act 2018 and will not be shared with any third party.  
 
The basis under which the Council uses personal data for this purpose is to undertake a public task.  
 
The information that you have provided will be kept in accordance with the Council’s retention schedule, which can be 
found at: https://www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/dataprotection/  

 
 

 

https://www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/dataprotection/

